1st Information letter
Dear Colleagues,
The Institute of History, Archaeology and Ethnology of the Peoples of the Far East FEB RAS jointly with Vladimir K. Arseniev Museum of Far East History, the Pacific Institute of Geography FEB RAS and the Society for the Study of the Amur Region (Primorsky Krai Branch of the Russian Geographical Society) invites you to take part in an international conference dedicated to the 150th anniversary of famous scholar Vladimir Klavdievich Arseniev birth. It will take place on September 12-15, 2022.
The Conference is intended to discuss the scientific heritage of the famous scholar in following fields: anthropology and archaeology of the Russian Far East, history and geography, folklore and linguistics. In addition, it will touch upon modern research in areas, topics and regions directly or nearby connected with the work and life of V.K. Arsenyev.
The Conference is planned to be held in a mixed format (face-to-face and online via zoom platform) in following directions:
1. Ethnology and anthropology of the Far East
2. Physical geography, nature management and socio-economic development of Pacific Russia
3. Archaeology of the Far East
4. History of the Far East
5. Folklore and linguistics
6. Museology
The organizing committee urges you to strictly adhere to the indicated directions. Due to the submission of the conference grant application, we ask you to send a personal application indicating the topic of your report no later than December 01, 2021 to the e-mail address arseniev150@mail.ru 
Application form with an example of filling
	Full name
	Ivanov Ivan Ivanovich

	Organization
	[bookmark: _GoBack]The Institute of History, Archaeology and Ethnology FEB RAS

	Position
	Senior Researcher, Ethnology Department

	Academic degree/rank
	PhD / associate professor

	Report title
	The contribution of V.K. Arsenyev in the development of ethnology of the Russian Far East

	Direction number
	1

	Email address
	IIIvanov@mail.ru

	Participation form
	Full-time



Additional information will be announced in the second information letter after the collection of applications

Organizing committee
